
1

From:
Sent: 25 May 2022 18:27
To:
Cc:
Subject: Stag Brewery development

Dear Councillors, 
Having recently moved to East Sheen I have become aware of this proposed development. Having looked at the 
plans I can see a lot of merit but am concerned about the following aspects: 
The number of units; a new, large secondary school; the disappearance of another sports field and,crucially, more 
traffic and congestion and poorer air quality. 
In the few weeks I have lived here I have endured horrendous traffic jams every time I go along Lower Richmond 
Road and around 'Chokers' Corner. I hope that more Green councillors will urge the council to think of solutions to 
this problem other than road widening, which is never a good answer. 
Deidre Boylan 


